
 

Meeting Minutes 
August 26, 2008 

 
 

In Attendance: 
Members: John Meade, Michael Hersey, Frederick Komenda, Steven Swain    
Staff: Joe Gibbs, Mooring Officer, Mary McGaughey, Administrative Assistant - MEA 
 
I. CALL TO ORDER:  
 Chairman John Meade called the meeting to order at 8:07pm 
 
II. MINUTES: 
 Motion was made and approved to accept the minutes of July 22, 2008. 
 
III  NOTICES OF INTENT (NOI): 
  240 Baxter’s Neck Rd. (Prince Cove) - Steve Wilson  
  No objections to preliminary proposal. 
 
  986 Seaview Ave. Osterville – Carey 
  It was proposed that the following 2 conditions be added:  
  1. Reflective marking/tape be placed on the outer pilings for safety.  
  2. No boat shall extend beyond the outside pilings into the channel. 
   No objections upon the above conditions being met. 
 
  41 Cockachoisett Ln/333 W Bay Road – Crosby Yacht  
  Reconfiguration zone and move dock – plans approved by the Army Corp of 
   Engineers and State. No objections. 
 
IV. MOORING APPEALS: 
 Sidman/Pelder – Cotuit – Appeal was withdrawn without prejudice. 
 Ward – Shoestring Bay – Reinstated. 
   
V. OLD BUSINES:  
 John Meade requested the board members to bring any project recommendations for 
 FY10 budget to the next meeting, to review the mooring workshop report and to 
 bring any suggestions to change the mooring regulations. 
 Bids went out for the Lewis Bay ramp – Joe will bring the plans to the next meeting. 
 
VI. NEW BUSINESS: 
 None.     
                                                                                                    
VII. CORRESPONDENCE:  
 None. 
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VIII.    HARBORMASTER REPORT:  
 Joe Gibbs reported that he has completed the mapping of Barnstable Harbor and Lake Wequaquet and 
 found a few scofflaws, mostly with smaller boats so it is now a matter of boat owners coming into 
 compliance. He has just started mapping Lewis Bay. He is dealing with mooring stickers for permitted 
 boats being put on non-permitted boats with different owners. Bismore Park Visitor Center is now 
 open. The West Bay light has been replaced.  
 
IX. ADJOURNMENT:  
 The meeting adjourned at 9:05pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Mary McGaughey 
Administrative Assistant 
 
 
 

Next Meeting:  
September 23, 2008 @ 8pm 

 
   

 


